

NEW SMYRNA BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT

246 INDUSTRIAL PARK AVE | NEW SMYRNA BEACH, FL 32168

October 6, 2014

Mrs. Pamela Brangaccio City Manager City of New Smyrna Beach

Dear Mrs. Brangaccio:

Please accept my resignation as Police Chief with two weeks' notice, effective October 17, 2014. It is my wish to consider exploring other professional opportunities at this time.

I appreciate the dedication to duty and support of the people of the New Smyrna Beach Police Department and extend best wishes for their future endeavors.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

George E Markert

Accepted 10/6/14 Pam Brangaccio